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Peter O’Brien <pob1909@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 7:35 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of forex market

I do not agree with the proposed new regulation of limiting leverage to 10:1.

It is my money, and if I choose to invest it knowing the risk, I’ll take the responsibility
if I lose any or all of it.

Thank you,

Peter O’Brien
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